
INWEB  meeting in Belgrade, Apr 2001

26th April 2001, Belgrade, Serbia.

  

Members of INWEB's follow-up committee, Tim Lack of EUROWATERNET and Marc Morell of
Med-Hycos will attend a meeting in Belgrade on Thursday 26th April to discuss the distributed
water database for the Balkans project, which has been financed by UNESCO. 
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